
Hello Laguna Niguel!

The spooky season is upon us, and I’m excited to remind you about one of our city’s most highly

anticipated events—Haunted Trails at Crown Valley Park! If you haven’t already experienced the

thrills, don’t worry because the fun continues tonight, Friday, October 11th, from 6:30 pm to 10:00

pm. Plus, there are still two more nights of chills ahead on Saturday, October 12th, from 6:30 pm to

10:00 pm and Sunday, October 13th, from 6:30 pm to 9:30 pm.

Our incredible City staff has been working tirelessly to ensure Haunted Trails is a thrilling and

enjoyable experience for everyone who loves a little scare. From the eerie decorations to the

immersive haunted path, this multi-day event is filled with frights and delights for the entire

community. Whether you’re looking to get your adrenaline pumping or simply enjoy the festive

atmosphere, Haunted Trails is the perfect way to celebrate this October.

Tickets are available for purchase at the event for $15 per person, and we’re also offering a Ghoulish

Group Rate—gather your friends because groups of 10 or more can buy tickets at just $10 per

person! However, please keep in mind that Haunted Trails is not recommended for children under

10, as it’s designed to be a spine-tingling experience.

As we approach Halloween, I’d also like to share a few important safety reminders to ensure that

everyone has a safe and happy experience. Please be sure to keep an eye on children when they are

out trick-or-treating. I encourage you to use reflective gear or carry flashlights for visibility, and

please utilize sidewalks when walking through neighborhoods. Homeowners should also check that

walkways are well-lit and free of any obstacles that could cause a trip or fall.

While we hear this reminder every year, it cannot be stressed enough: it's essential to carefully check

all candy before allowing children (or adults) to eat it. Please discard any candy that looks tampered

with, unwrapped, or has damaged packaging. Ensuring that treats are safe to eat is a simple step that

can make all the difference in keeping Halloween fun and safe for everyone.

I hope to see you at Haunted Trails this weekend, and I wish you all a safe and spooky Halloween!

Warm regards,
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